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13/01/2022  11:54:032021/5362/P COMMNT William Nelhams I am the owner of 3 Shepherds Walk and having also been consulted by other neighbours wish to submit the 

following observations on planning application 2021/5362/P

The proposed roof extension substantially increases the bulk and mass of the skyline to this typical 

Hampstead Village street with mostly 2 storey modest houses particularly visible as seen from Rosslyn Hill

Th majority of houses in the street have gently pitched roofs and the proposed box shape is somewhat 

obtrusive being taller than all the others and the type and dark colour of the cladding material covering most of 

the facade does not preserve or  enhance the character or harmony of this conservation area

It has been suggested that the drawings submitted are somewhat ambiguous as to the proposal seen from 

street level and perhaps CGI images could be provided please for further clarification
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